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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding the Lower Mission Creek Army Corps of Engineers Project, First and Second
District, as follows:

a) Receive and file a report on the status of the Lower Mission Creek Project;

b) Direct staff to work with the City of Santa Barbara and the Army Corps of Engineers to develop the necessary
cost sharing agreements to initiate project design.
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